

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to our final term in Primary at Atlantic which includes special transition tasks set by our secondary colleagues.

We have separated this half term into two sections: June - Civil Rights; and July - Virtual London visit and other special Year 6 events. More details will follow!

In the meantime, do take a look at the subjects below to find out more about our June learning.

It remains a pleasure to teach your children and we appreciate your support. As always, do contact us if we can help.

Thank you. Miss Chant, Mrs Dalby and Mrs Halcrow

## **OUR DRIVING QUESTION:**

AS WRITERS we will be exploring the themes of friendship, racism and empathy through dialogue, debate and discussion. We will be extending our knowledge and application of vocabulary from the Year 5/6 word list.

AS COMPUTER SCIENTISTS we will be developing our own interactive games as well as earning our Year 6 Digital Passports.

**AS CITIZENS** we will be thinking about our journey into secondary and the things we are excited about.

**AS ARTISTS** we will be focusing on the work of William Morris with an extended art project highlighting the Arts and Crafts Movement.

## How far should police powers extend to protect the nation in times of unrest and threat?

**AS MATHEMATICIANS** we will be investigating ratio and proportion as well as revisiting some of the mathematical concepts to hone our number skills.

AS ATHLETES we will continue to maintain our fitness, agility and coordination with daily challenges alongside focusing on our well-being with weekly Healthy Habits activities.

AS MUSICIANS we will be producing our final songs using our lyrics. We will do this by adding melody to the lyrics and backing in the form of keyboard, ukulele, guitar or percussion from everyday house-hold items.

**IN FRENCH** we will be continuing with our conversational French, focusing on food and drink, and how to order what we want in a cafe or restaurant.

AS HISTORIANS we will be exploring racism and the role of key individuals in changing attitudes

and law in 1950s America and reflecting on their impact on refugees in present day Great Britain.

AS SCIENTISTS we are going to revise what we have learnt this year in Science. How much do you remember from your topics this year?

## THINGS TO REMEMBER:

- Don't forget to upload your completed work to Google Classroom.
- Take regular breaks to stretch your legs and give your eyes a rest from the screen.
- Be kind to yourself, you're doing an amazing job.